
Anglo-Saxon Afternoon 
 

In the 2021 Summer Term, Class 3 looked at Anglo-Saxons, Picts and Scots. On Friday 

18th June we had an Anglo-Saxon afternoon based around this time period. We created 

our own Pict standing stones and looked at the Ogham writing system that had been used 

by the Picts. We tried some Anglo-Saxon riddles and had a Merels competition to find the 

best player in the Class. 

 

     

 

 


